Ropublic:of Camercon
Cgmﬁcwwm/ Dozl

97 MAI 2024
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Embassy of Cameroon in Brazil has the honor to remind the public that
the third edition of the program of the International Cooperation Group of Brazilian
Universities (GCUB-MOB), for the 2025 academic year.

The GCUB-MOB offers foreign students admissions for Masters and
Doctorate cycles in 55 higher education institutions in Brazil, without institutional cost.

The current selection process provides more than 800 scholarships, similar to
those offered to Brazilians.

The deadline for online registration remains June 17, 2024 through the link
https://Iwww.gcub.org.br/bsp/

All information about the study program can be viewed through the link
https://www.gcub.org.briprogramasiterceira-edicao-do-programa-gcub-de-
mobilidade-internacional-gcub-mob-edital -gcub-mob-no0-001-2024 or email
gcub.mob@gcub.org.br

Applications from women are encouraged.
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